Steven Seee

from: Julie Moretti <jmdt12@cox.net>

Sent: Monday, February 24, 2025 8:43 PM

To: House Health and Human Services Committee

Cc: Rep. Baginski, Jacquelyn M.; policastrogroup@gmail.com;
beatriceaesthetics@gmail.com

Subject: Support for Bill H-5351

Dear Members of the House Health and Human Services Committee,

| am writing to you on behalf of myself and the many other Rhode Islanders who currently receive highly skilled care by
professional aesthetic nurses. | have been a patient of an aesthetic nurse practitioner for the past 5 years and trust her
implicitly with my care.

| have had every confidence in the care that | have received in that it is tailored to my needs and is done with skilled care
and delivered with my trust and confidence.

| urge you to support Bill H-5351 so that I, and many others, can continue to have the freedom of choice to select a
provider that has proven to deliver high quality care.

Consumers should have the choice in who they are comfortable choosing to provide services that we often pay
for. With the education and training of my aesthetic nurse, she has been and will continue to be my choice as a care

provider.
Thank you for your time and consideration,

Sincerely,

Julie Moretti

140 Twin Birch Drive
Rhode Island 02921
401-241-2340

Sent from Yahoo Mail for iPhone



